
November 20, 2013
Meeting of the Ottawa Transit Commission

This statement is from the organization Architects & Engineers for 9/11 Truth, the 
sponsor of the ReThink911 ads:

ReThink911 is a global public awareness campaign launched on September 1, 2013 to 
educate the public and galvanize support for a new investigation into the events of 9/11.
In September the ReThink911 campaign ran ads on 300 buses in Ottawa asking riders 
the simple question: “Did you know a third tower fell on 9/11?” This question was in 
reference to the 47-story World Trade Center Building 7, which collapsed suddenly, 
symmetrically, and at free-fall acceleration into its own footprint at 5:20pm on 9/11.

[Video of Building 7’s collapse is played.]

When you watch this video, it is not difficult to understand why more than 2,000 
architects and engineers signed the Architects & Engineers for 9/11 Truth petition 
calling for a new investigation into this building’s destruction.

It is also not difficult to understand why 51% of Canadians who watched this same 30-
second video said that they suspect the building’s collapse was caused by controlled 
demolition, and only 18% suspected it was caused by fires, which is what the U.S. 
government tells us.

Unfortunately, still to this day, millions of people around the world are not aware of the 
collapse of Building 7, let alone have they seen it. The goal of ReThink911 is to make 
this information widely known by running advertisements in cities around the world, 
encouraging the public to look at the evidence, and decide for themselves.
Should such an activity be blocked because some in our society are uncomfortable 
about the implications of this building being brought down by controlled demolition? The
Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms says “no,” our right to share this information 
respectfully – as we have done – is protected. 

And so we continue onwards. Architects & Engineers for 9/11 Truth is pleased to 
announce that we are launching a second round of ReThink911 ads in Ottawa and 
Toronto this December to raise further awareness of the collapse of Building 7. Starting 
the first week of December, thanks to the generosity and commitment of hundreds of 
supporters, ReThink911 ads will be seen on the backs of dozens of buses in Ottawa 
and inside hundreds of subway cars and buses in Toronto, featuring a new question: 
“Have you seen the video of World Trade Center 7’s collapse? 51% of Canadians who 
see it suspect it was a controlled demolition.”

AE911Truth’s ongoing efforts to raise awareness are dedicated to the victims, families 
and all others throughout the world affected by the tragic events of September 11, 2001 
and its aftermath. We ask for your support in helping to bring about a future of peace 
and justice, based on a solid foundation of truth.


